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Message from Chair Guy Halgren and the Sheppard Mullin Family

03.18.2020
 

This is a short but heartfelt note to tell you that you are on our minds here at Sheppard Mullin. All of us at the
firm recognize that you and your loved ones are grappling with the COVID-19 pandemic, just as we are. Our
thoughts are with everyone affected by the coronavirus outbreak.

We have created a portal that discusses the legal implications of the Coronavirus and provides resources that
you might find helpful: https://www.smcoronavirusinsights.com/

From all of us here at Sheppard Mullin, we wish you the best of health as we navigate these challenging times --
together.

Sincerely,
Guy Halgren, Chair


